Notice of Public Meeting

DEPARTMENT OF THE LOTTERY
The Department of the Lottery announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited. 

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, August 28, 2019, 2:30 p.m., ET
PLACE: Florida Lottery Headquarters, 250 Marriott Drive, Tallahassee, Florida 32301

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The public meeting scheduled for Wednesday, August 21, 2019, 2:30 p.m., ET and noticed in the 45/153 issued of the Florida Administrative Register on August 7, 2019, is hereby CANCELED and has been rescheduled to Wednesday, August 28, 2019, 2:30 p.m., ET.

The original notice for the August 21, 2019, public meeting incorrectly stated that the Negotiation Team would discuss the recommendation of award in response to Invitation to Negotiate (ITN), Project Number 032-18/19: Banking Services and Related Commodities and Services. The corrected subject matter of this public meeting is for the Evaluation Team to score Replies submitted, and the Procurement Management Office will open the Cost Replies submitted in response to Invitation to Negotiate (ITN), Project Number 032-18/19: Banking Services and Related Commodities and Services.

For more information, please visit the Vendor Bid System (VBS) at: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu. A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Denise Roberts at (850)915-2327 or by going to the Department of the Lottery’s website: www.flalottery.com.
Any person requiring a special accommodation because of a disability at this public meeting should contact the individual identified above at (850)487-7710 (voice), or through the Florida Relay Service at 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (voice), at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.
